
THE CAPE ANN TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY   

INVITES BIDS FOR 

HVAC PREVENTIVE MAINTENANCE AND REPAIRS 

 

The Cape Ann Transportation Authority will receive bids for HVAC Preventive Maintenance and 

Repairs until Friday, December 3, 2021 at 11:00am at the office of the Cape Ann Transportation 

Authority, Administration and Operations Center, 3 Pond Road, Gloucester, MA  01930, at which 

time the bids will be publically opened and read aloud.  

A copy of the bid forms can be obtained starting on October 15, 2021 at 8:00a.m.  Please email a 

request for the documents to Shona Norman, Transit Program and Compliance Manager, at 

normans@canntran.com.  Bid forms can also be obtained at CATA’s offices or by calling 978-283-1886.   

The procurement is being financed in part with funds from the U.S. D.O.T., Federal Transit 

Administration and is subject to the terms and conditions of the contract for financial assistance.  

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise firms are encouraged to respond.  
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